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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB HOLDS MEET THE KIDS NIGHT 

 
Shelton, CT, February 11, 2009 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 

Valley is holding Meet the Kids Night, a fundraiser for the Keystone Club, on 

Wednesday, February 18, 2009. At this event, Keystoners will relate personal stories 

about what the Boys & Girls Club means to them. The event is being held to raise money 

for the Keystoners to attend the 2009 National Keystone Conference in Atlanta, GA, in 

April. The night will include a ziti and meatball dinner, and tickets can be purchased in 

person at the Clubhouse, One Positive Place, Shelton.  

 

Keystone Club is a youth leadership program that allows teens ages 14-18 to be better 

people and help out in their communities. They learn skills such as money management, 

career exploration, and how to work with others and learn team-building skills. Attending 

national and regional conferences allows members to discuss relevant teen issues with 

other teens from around the country.  

 

Call Mikey Cotela, Jr. for more information at 924-9329. For directions or for more 

information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us at 

www.bgc-lnv.com. 
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